Holly Morphet

From: Ros Parker

Sent: 07 January 2022 09:01

To: planning comments

Subject: FW: 2021/23487/HH - Souber Dairy (farmhouse)
Hi,

Please can this consultee response be processed.

Kind regards,
Ros

From:
Sent: 06 January 2022 17:19
To: >

Subject: RE: 2021/23487/HH - Souber Dairy (farmhouse)

Hi Ros,

| haven’t been on site but | have tried to assess whether the tree is worthy of a TPO. It looks to be of reasonable
quality but I don’t think it is very visible to the public and therefore a TPO might not be suitable. The garage looks
like it will go into the RPA by a few metres. | would request an Arboricultural method statement to identify and
mitigate any potential damage to the tree during construction.

Many Thanks,

Michael

Ros Parker
Planning Assistant

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.






